
 

 
 

A newsletter for the Living Lord Lu-

theran Church Preschool  

3 and 4 year old student families.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
• Teacher Appreciation Week is May 12-16 
 
• Tu/Th last day of  school is Tuesday, May 20 
 
• We will have a short program on Tues. May 20 at 11:30 in the 

sanctuary for families! 
 



Happy May Birthdays 

 

May 8– Raelynn Pogany 

May 11– Thomas Royer 

May 30– Arthur Guest 

 
 
 

 

• Regular school day Tues. May 20th, ending 

with our program at 11:30am. 

• End of  year program –Tu/Th students only 

• Church Sanctuary 11:30am 

• We will share some songs we have learned 

this year and play the hand bells as well. 

• The end of  year photo journals will be 

available for your child to take home with 

them after the program also! 

Tues. May 
20th  Program 

11:30am 

There are only a handful of  

preschool spots remaining in our 

VBS program in July! Contact Mary 

Martin if  you want more info! 
mary@livinglord.org 

 

 



Curriculum Corner 
 
 
 
 

Themes: 

~Mother’s Day 

~Growing Things 

~Daytime 

~Night 
 

 

It is hard to believe that the school year is about to come 

to an end! We hope that your preschooler has enjoyed his/

her time with us as much as we have enjoyed teaching, 

playing with and watching each one blossom and grow.  

The entire staff  appreciates the many ways in which you 

have shown your support for our program this year, and 

thank you for giving us the privilege of  partnering with 

you as we lay a foundation upon which your child’s future 

learning can be built! 


